David Hamann
363 W. Madrone
Roseburg, OR 57470

Dear Mr. Hamann:

I am writing in response to your letter requesting information on Three Mile
Island. [ regret that this answer to your letter is too late for you to use
in your report. The accident and 1ts consequences have created a substantial
increase in the agency's workload, whicn has prevented me from respoading to
you as promptly as I would have 11ked to.

Enclosed are copifes of the summaries of NUREG-0558 and 060C. I am sorry I
missed the deadline for your research project. Perhaps what I am sending
can be used for some future project, or for general information.

Sincerely,

F 4
5
Harold R. Denton, Cirector
0ffice of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Enclosures:
1. Summary of NUREG-0358
2. Summary of NUREG-U600
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